
Town of Mount Desert 
Planning Board Public Hearing 

 

Proposed Quarrying Licensing Ordinances  

And  

Related Amendments to the Land Use Zoning Ordinance  

 

 

 

The Planning Board for the Town of Mount Desert will be holding a public hearing on 

Monday, June 10, 2013 at 6:00 PM to review the a proposed Quarrying License 

Ordinance, a proposed Existing Quarrying Licensing Ordinance and associated 

amendments to the Land Use Zoning Ordinance.  These proposals affect the entire Town 

(see map below) and are part of the overall process being undertaken to address the 

moratorium on mineral extraction activities that is currently in place.  

 

 

Public Hearing Date: MONDAY, JUNE 10, 2013 

 

Time: 6:00 PM 

 

Location: 

Town Office 

21 Sea Street, Northeast Harbor, Maine 

   

 

Copies of the full text of both of the proposed ordinances and amendment to the LUZO 

can be found at the Town Office, 21 Sea Street, Northeast Harbor, Maine.  Questions or 

comments can be directed to Noel Musson, the planning consultant assisting the Town 

with these amendments.  He can be reached at (207) 244-1161 or by email at 

noel@themussongroup.com. 

 

 

 


